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Upcoming events

Event ads courtesy of our graphic designer Ackeem!

Machine Learning Basics Workshop

Martin Vallières will be giving a presentation about "Ma-
chine learning basics" as part of our student workshop
series from 2-4pm on February 17 in room D02.4250.

COMP

COMP will take place in Ottawa this year from July 12-
15. Even though abstract submission details have not yet
been released, we are looking into reserving accommo-
dation for students attending COMP earlier than usual
due to Canada Day celebrations. If you are planning on

submitting to/attending COMP, please let André know by
February 10.

CREATE Linear Accelerator Workshop

Laval University is hosting a linear accelerator workshop
on March 16-17 in Quebec City. The course will be led
by Dr. Luc Gingras, and will include theory classes and
demonstrations in a teaching dedicated Varian TrueBeam
linac bunker. Please note that instruction will be primarily
in French, but should still be accessible for those with a
basic understanding of French. There are approximately
5 spots available for McGill students- please let Susannah
know by February 10 if you are interested in attending.
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